
MEMORANDUM 

************************************************************************ 

To: Mayor Kirk Watson 
Austin City Council 

From: Jorge Morales, P.E., CFM 
Director Watershed Protection Department 

Date: January 16, 2025 
RE: Case No. C20-2022-0025 

Postponement of Colorado River Protections Ordinance 

************************************************************************ 

On December 10, 2024, Planning Commission voted to postpone the above-referenced 
item for their consideration on January 28, 2025. In order to allow staff time to respond to 
Planning Commission recommendations, we are requesting that Council postpone the item 
until its March 6, 2025 meeting. 

Please feel free to contact Liz Johnston, Interim Environmental Officer, at (512) 468-6406 
or at liz.johnston@austintexas.gov if you have any questions. 

cc Liz Johnston, Interim Environmental Officer, Watershed Protection Department 
Ramesh Swaminathan, P.E., Assistant Director, Watershed Protection 
Department 
Keith Mars, AICP, Assistant Director, Development Services Department 
Joydeep Goswami, P.E., CFM, Division Manager, Development Services 
Department  
Matt Hollon, Regulatory Policy Analyst, Watershed Protection Department 
Erica Leak, Planning Officer, Planning Department 

mailto:liz.johnston@austintexas.gov

